
Happy October Everyone! We hope everyone has settled into the Fall semester. Not only is it the best month
for scary movies, but it's also �inally hoodie season. October is such a busy month and we have so much

going on! Pumpkin spice lattes are back and so is tutoring. Make sure to check your schedules! 
 

IMPORTANT DATE CHANGES!
Due to a football schedule con�ict, we will no longer be doing tutoring on the 1st of October, but we will still

be going to the Red Barn on that date. If students want to attend, meet at Sunnyvale Park at 10 AM. The
address is Sunnyvale Park- 4013 South 700 West, Millcreek, UT 84123. We only have 18 spots in the vans, so

we encourage you to drive yourself and meet us at Rowley's Red Barn if you have your own car. We will
arrive around 11 AM and meet out front to do the tour. The address for Rowley's is 901 S 300 W St,

Santaquin, UT 84655.
 

Since we aren't doing tutoring on Saturday the 1st, we are rescheduling tutoring to the 8th of October
instead. It will be in the usual room in the Business Building. 

College Tour

This month we are taking some of our seniors on a college tour of Southern Utah on October 12-14th. We
will be stopping by Utah Valley University in Orem, Utah Tech in St. George, and Southern Utah University

in Cedar City. Students will get to critique the driving abilities of Kenny, Rubi, and Becca, while
simultaneously learning more about opportunities for their future. We also have some fun outdoor

activities planned for the trip, as Southern Utah has some beautiful things to o�er. 

We will be staying at The Best Western in Cedar City as our main hub. We can't wait to show our seniors how
cool Utah schools can be. 

Fun Fact: Utah Tech and UVU are open enrollment, meaning they accept anyone that applies. They are
great options for students unsure about where they want to go to college. 

Fun Activities

We have some fun activities we are doing this month. On October 1st, We will be meeting at Sunnyvale Park
at 10 AM. we will be driving to Santaquin to Rowley's Big Red Barn. This was a huge hit last year and we are

excited to go back and get the apple cider donuts. 

If you can't make the Red Barn, but are free that afternoon, we have tickets for Sugar Skull! A De Muertos
Musical Adventure at Kingsbury Hall. Meet outside Kingsbury Hall at 2 PM. Students can't attend both

events-we won't have enough time at the end of Red Barn, so choose whatever one suits your fancy.

We are also doing a community service day at The Glendale Community Center on October 22. We will be
working in their gardens. This is a great opportunity to get some community service hours for those college

applications!

C o n t a c t  I n f o r m a t i o n
Of�ice: upwardbound@sa.utah.edu

Kenny: kquintanilla@sa.utah.edu

Rubi: rcoria@sa.utah.edu

Becca: bbumgarner@sa.utah.edu

 

Of�ice Phone: (801)581-7188

I m p o r t a n t  D a t e s
Oct. 1: Red Barn Field Trip. Meet at Sunnyvale Park at 10 AM. 

Oct. 8: Saturday Tutoring

Oct. 12-14: Southern Utah College Tour

Oct. 17-19: NO TUTORING

Oct. 22: Saturday Tutoring + Community Service

Oct. 28: No School for Granite

Oct. 29: Saturday Tutoring...Wear your costumes! We are having a contest!



Learn More About Our Student Tutors

Brittany Knuth

Brittany excels in anything math related. 

Fun Fact: Her house isn't on Google Earth. She also somehow avoided getting a parking ticket all summer,
despite her questionable spot choices. Becca got two.  

Favorite Shows: New Girl, Chicago Fire

Abbey Simmons

Abbey is great with anything to do with political science, English, and history. 

Fun Fact:  She decided in the 4th grade that she wanted to be president. She has told two people they can be
secretary of state, so there might be drama if she's elected. 

Favorite Shows: New Girl, Brooklyn 99, Stranger Things, Parks and Rec

It's FAFSA Month!
If you're a senior, it's time to start thinking about your FAFSA, which is the �inancial aide form that makes it

so you can qualify for grants, scholarships, and students loans. Rubi made this awesome infographic to
help you know the requirements to �illing out the form! We will also be helping seniors with this during

Saturday tutoring this month! 

https://uofutrio.wixsite.com/upward-bound
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